- Face Covering or

Mask is Required

Temporary Regulations starting July 31, 2020.

All persons entering or remaining in these
premises shall wear a mask or face covering which
covers the nose, mouth and chin as required
under City of Sarnia By-Law 76 of 2020.

The following persons are exempt from the requirement to wear a Mask or Face
Covering:
e Children under five years of age
e Persons with an underlying medical condition or disability which inhibits their
ability to wear a Mask or Face Covering
e Persons who are unable to place or remove a Mask or Face Covering without
assistance
e Employees or agents of the person responsible for the Establishment within an
area designated for them and not for public access, or within or behind a
physical barrier
e Persons who are reasonably accommodated by not wearing a Mask or Face
Covering in accordance with the Ontario Human Rights Code
e Persons in an Establishment, while receiving services requiring the removal of the
Mask or Face Covering, including but not limited to eating or drinking, or while
actively engaging in an athletic or fitness activity

Please be respectful of the rights of individuals who are exempt from wearing a
mask in conformity with the exemptions provided in the By-Law.

Slow the spread of COVID-19.




